
 

1 May 2016 

Dear Tony  

Hull UK City of Culture “Fishing Heritage Art Exhibition” 

I am writing with regard to St John the Baptist City of Culture 2017 Fishing 
Heritage celebration which will take place between 23rd June to 9th July 2017. 
I give permission for my photographs to be used by the students of South 
Holderness Technology College as source material for their art work.  
They may also be used in the exhibition to illustrate the fishing heritage storyline 
and if required as postcards. The proceeds of such sales will go towards the 
exhibition expenses. 
 
Yours sincerely 

!  

Dr. Alec Gill MBE

Dr. ALEC GILL MBE 
Author, Historian, Psychologist, Film-maker 

26 JOHN STREET, KINGSTON SQUARE, 
H U L L, HU2 8DH, YORKSHIRE 

T: 01482.225009 M: 07786_582195 
E: alec.gill@hotmail.co.uk W: www.hull.ac.uk/php/cesag 

My Blog: Academic Reflexions    
Amazon Sales: Alec Gill's Store 
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